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The Oregon Food Bank has been a lifeline for me and so many others in our 

community. During tough times, they provided not just food, but dignity, support, and 

hope. No one should have to choose between paying bills and having a meal, and 

thanks to this program, many don’t have to. But to keep it alive, we need support—

whether through donations, volunteering, or simply spreading the word. Hunger 

affects us all, and together, we can ensure that no one in our community goes 

without food. 


